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ADDENDUM #5 
 

to the 
 

Bolinas Community Public Utility District’s 
 

WASTEWATER TREATMENT AND DISPOSAL SYSTEM IRRIGATION PUMP STATION 
REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

 
October 14, 2020 

 
The Bolinas Community Public Utility District (BCPUD) issues this Addendum #5 to the original Notice 
to Bidders and accompanying Contract Documents issued on August 25, 2020, as amended on September 
18, 2020, September 21, 2020, September 28, 2020 and October 6, 2020.  A sixth Addendum will be 
forthcoming to address contractor questions concerning the anticipated schedule for this Project.  This 
Addendum #5 serves to change (extend) the date that the Bids are due to 12:00 p.m. (noon) on 
Tuesday, October 20, 2020 and makes the following changes to the Notice and Contract Documents: 
 

1. The first sentence of the second paragraph of the Notice to Bidders is hereby amended to 
read as follows: 

 
“BCPUD will receive unsealed Qualifications and sealed Bids for the Project at the 
BCPUD office located at 270 Elm Road, Bolinas, California  94924 on or before 
October 20, 2020 at 12:00 p.m.”  

 
BCPUD reserves the right, in its sole discretion, to terminate the request for bids process at any point in 
the process and to reject any and all Proposals and Bids. 
 
This Addendum #5 shall not create any legal rights or responsibilities.  Except as described in this 
Addendum, all terms of this request shall be as set forth in the Notice and Contract Documents as 
amended by Addenda ##1 - 4 and this Addendum #5. 
 
 


